
Minutes of Unit 206 Meeting November 14, 2023 

In attendance – Richard Spangler, Margie Moses, Jan Alexander, Bruce Antman, Mary 

Robertson, Jim LaFevor, Sue Shramko 

1. Reading of the October 2023 Minutes was waived. The Minutes were approved 

unanimously. 

 

2. Myra Tatum, Treasurer, reported final profits from the October Sectional is $1,200. She also 
presented a breakdown of CBC expenditures so far in 2023 and this information will be 
made available to the CBC members attending the Annual Meeting December 16, 3023. 
 

3. Myra Reneau, Club Manager, reported some dissatisfaction among some of the Friday 
199er players for the amount of hands played and the amount of points available to 
winners. Options were discussed at length to have a better solution to the problem of the 
number of boards being played.  
 
Myra also recommends a back-up Director for the online BBO games. Myra and Nancy 
Watkins are not always available. To prevent the cancellation of a game, Myra will work 
with Richard and Bruce to train them to direct the online games when needed. 
 

4. Richard Spangler asked the Board members to research local options for hosting our Fall 
Sectional tournament.  

 

5. After a meeting of our game Directors, a motion was made by Richard Spangler to 
standardize the Director fee as follows beginning in 2024. The fee for directing one section 
of play will be $50.00. The fee for directing either a two-section game OR a team game will 
be $60.00. The motion was seconded by Margie Moses and after discussion, passed 
unanimously. 

 

6. Some of the bridgemates are showing their age and are not suitable for repair. Sue Shramko 
made a motion to purchase an additional 5 Bridgemates at a cost of no more than $151.00 
each in the near future. Bruce Antman seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 

7. Good and Welfare: Cheryl Whitfield will be recognized for her talents in beautifully 
decorating the CBC for nearly all events as well as her role as the club  Librarian. Bruce 
Antman will compile an historical list of members recognized during the past 2 years. 
 

8. The next Board Meeting is scheduled for December 19, 2023 


